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BURNESTON C 0f E (VA) PRIMARY SCHOOL 

are holding an Open Morning on Wednesday 15th October at 9.30am for new starters in September 2026 

Come and see us! 

Will your child be starting school in 

September 2026? 

Do you know someone who is 

looking for a school place for their 

son or daughter? 

 

Contact the school on 01677 423 183 or admin@burneston.n-yorks.sch.uk if you would like to attend 

– our Year Six Young Leaders and I will be delighted to show you around!   
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